
From: Kester, Tony <kester@aging.sc.gov> 
To: Shealy, Boydbshealy@ohr.sc.gov

Date: 7/9/2014 3:03:46 PM 
Subject: Re: McGill Insurance question

Thanks

Tony Kester
Aging Director
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone 803-734-9910, Fax 803-734-9886
kester@aging.sc.gov

On Jul 9, 2014, at 2:31 PM, "Shealy, Boyd" <bshealy@ohr.sc.gov> wrote:

Tony, I have someone at the Board looking into this and hope to get an answer back soon, just wanted you to be
aware that the deduction will come out of the next check, I'm trying to see how we can avoid any double payment and 
will let you know what I find out. Thank you.

Boyd

From: Wilson, Chuck
Sent: Wednesday, July 09, 2014 11:01 AM
To: Shealy, Boyd
Subject: RE: John Mcgill on e04

Boyd
We transmit a file to SCEIS nightly so any deduction should come out of the next check.
I know the senate does a deduction for the entire year I think at the end of Dec., if they took out for the
year he would be due a refund for July forward. I am not sure how SCIES and the Senate handle these
situations. You may want to check with SCEIS to be sure on both of these. Sorry not much help on this 1
Chuck

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail and any files transmitted with it contain information from the SC Budget and Control Board's Human Resources 
Division which may be confidential or privileged. It is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. If you are not the named 
addressee, you should not disseminate, distribute, or copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately if you have received this e-mail by mistake and 
delete this e-mail from your system and destroy all electronic and hard copies of the communication, including attachments. Please note that any views or 
opinions presented in this e-mail are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the SC Budget and Control Board.
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